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CA Important Announcement
manestiweol | PAKISTAN — for July 2024 HOC Students

of Pakistan

July 15, 2024

The assessment of Fin-Tech and Data

Management and Analytics Hands-on Courses
(HOC) will be held on Sunday July 28, 2024. '

The admit cards will be placed in the students'
‘Iogin area on Monday, July 22, 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact us
by email at examinations@icap.org.pk or by

phone at +92 345 2130686.




